Parent Council Meeting- Sir William Mulock

Sept 20, 2022

Attendance:

Terri Bell, John Vieira, Jennifer McLean-Embling, Bahareh Razpoush, Kevin Lembke, Melissa Lembke, Huma Tahir, Debbie Ziegler, Sue Sopha, Stewart Todd, Dave Heath

There will be a total of 4 meetings throughout the year for PC. Generally on a Monday evening.

School report from last year was unable to be presented as no representative was present from last years' Parent Council.

Not sure if we will be getting the grant for this years' Parent Engagement or not yet? Hoping to.

Meet the teacher will be in person NOT VIRTUAL (Yay!!)!!

School Council Elections proceeded...... Successful candidates-

**Kelly Broome- Chair** 

**Huma Tahir- Treasurer** 

**Melissa Lembke-Secretary** 

## Darlene – Member at Large

We receive weekly bulletins from the school and report reminders regularly. Please make sure email is correct or you won't receive them.

Report Cards will be going out through your childs' gapps email. Please ensure your child shows you.

There are 6 reporting periods; 2 are interim, 4 'true' report cards.

Summer courses are available. One month long, only in July. Spares only available for grade 12 students.

Instagram is the most up-to-date with regards to social media. @Mulock\_Ravens

Phones rules for kids in school- use them responsibly and they won't be taken away. Teachers encourage technology- Digital Citizenship

## **Teacher Report-**

Happy to be back learning IN CLASS not hybrid/online! There are 80-100 teachers.

Terry Fox Run- 239 students registered. \$2000 was raised!

Student Council Elections occurred. Awaiting results from that.

Grade 9 Cohort- Very full, capped classrooms. School is given additional funding for staffing based on the need for more grade 9 teachers. Within the next 2 weeks, kids could be moved to smaller class sizes. New students are still coming into Mulock.

Balance your childs' timetable sooner than later, if you deem necessary.

## **Upcoming Dates-**

On the back of Council agenda.

Every student will be receiving a plastic student card- Student ID

Please encourage 40 hours of volunteering sooner than later for graduation. Don't leave it until the last minute. Lots of options for volunteering. Ask teachers, guidance for ideas if they don't have any.